
Np Comments from Organisations 

Dear Mrs Wilson having considered the above the content of which is 
noted South West Water has no specific comment at this time other than 
to confirm the likely predicted growth in housing over the plan period is 
not going to present any problems in our supporting such. 
  
Regards 
  
  
  
Martyn Dunn Development Coordinator 
D: 01392 443702 
  
Peninsula House, Rydon Lane, Exeter, EX2 7HR 
www.southwestwater.co.uk 
 
Luxulyan Neighbourhood Plan Consultation SUBMISSION ON BEHALF OF NATIONAL GRID 

YE Route - 400kV from Indian Queens substation in Cornwall to Landulph substation in Cornwall.  

  

 

From the consultation information provided, the above overheads powerline does not interact with 

any of the proposed development sites.   

  

  

  

  

Gas Distribution – Low / Medium Pressure Whilst there is no implications for National Grid Gas 

Distribution’s Intermediate / High Pressure apparatus, there may however be Low Pressure (LP) / 

Medium Pressure (MP) Gas Distribution pipes present within proposed development sites.  If further 

information is required in relation to the Gas Distribution network please contact 

plantprotection@nationalgrid.com 

http://www.southwestwater.co.uk/

